From: haggepj@aol.com

To: Reg-Comment

Cc: Harper, Jake

Subject: Buffalo River

Date: Saturday, September 7, 2019 4:13:11 PM

| emphatically agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO moratorium
in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in docket numbers #19-002-R and #19-003-R. It is
the least we can do to save this Arkansas natural treasure!

Governor Asa Hutchinson did the right thing on buying out and closing down the existing hog farm and
is to be commended for doing so. Please do the same and make those actions permanent!

Pat Hagge
Cabot
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